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SACRAMENTO COUNTY COMMITTEE ON SCHOOL DISTRICT ORGANIZATION 
10474 Mather Boulevard, P.O. Box 269003 

Sacramento, CA 95826-9003    916.228.2410 
 
 

**PLEASE POST** 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Proposed Transfer of Uninhabited Territory  
Between Center Joint Unified School District, 

Roseville Joint Union High School District, and Roseville City School District 
 

The Sacramento County Committee on School District Organization (County 
Committee) will conduct a public hearing to obtain public response to a petition to 
transfer approximately 48.3 acres of uninhabited territory between the Center Joint 
Unified School District, the Roseville Joint Union High School District, and the Roseville 
City School District.  At the conclusion of the public hearing, the County Committee may 
take action on the petition. 
 
The public hearing is scheduled as follows: 
  
DATE TIME LOCATION 
 
Tuesday, April 16, 2019 

 
6:30 p.m. or 
thereafter 

 
Sacramento County Office of Education 
David P. Meaney Education Center 
Board Room 
10474 Mather Boulevard, Mather, CA 

 
Individuals wishing to address the County Committee should complete a speaker card 
and submit it to the Recording Secretary.  Speaker cards will be available in the Board 
Room.  Speakers will be called in the order in which the cards are received and will be 
limited to two minutes each to ensure that all who wish to address the County 
Committee on this matter may be heard. 
 
Materials regarding the proposed territory transfer will be available at the public hearing.  
If you would like a copy of the materials prior to that time, contact the Sacramento 
County Office of Education at 10474 Mather Boulevard, Mather, CA 95655 or P.O. Box 
269003, Sacramento, CA  95826-9003 or call 916.228.2410. 
 
 


